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29 January 2020 
 
 
The Executive Director 
UN WOMEN 
PRETORIA 
 
 
Via email: anne.githuku-shongwe@unwomen.org 
 
Re: Complainants against UN Women in South Africa 
 
Dear Ms. Phumzile Mlambo- Ngcuka 
 
Allegations of discrimination, maladministration, and gross human rights violations have 
been leveled against the UN Women office in South Africa. We view such in a serious 
light and thus request an urgent meeting between ourselves and your office, to address 
and attend to these allegations and find a resolution for the benefit of all parties involved 
and affected. 
 
Hope to hear from you soon. 
 

 
 
 


